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Two Year Telehealth Extension Likely

 

4Q Outlook: Workforce, Site-Neutral, PBM, PAHPA/SUPPORT, Drug Shortages & Orphan Fix In
Focus

Relevant Companies

 

We continue to believe that a 2 year extension of telehealth benefits will pass this year (4Q24, lame duck
session of Congress).  Our take on other healthcare priorities –  PBM reform, site neutral payments, workforce
augmentation, Extenders e.g., SUPPORT, PAHPA, drug reforms (orphan fix) and addressing generic shortages –
can be found below. 

With healthcare workforce, rural challenges, and other dynamics we believe a two-year telehealth... 
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